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REVISED LETTER 

March 9, 2018 

  

 

Ward Jefferson 

790 Iglehart Ave 

St Paul MN 55104 

 

VIA EMAIL:  jeffersonauto@yahoo.com & bmarlady@yahoo.com 

 

Re:  Appeal for Property at 798 Iglehart Avenue 

 

Dear Mr. Jefferson: 

 

On February 2, 2018, you requested an extension to remove the 2 wood pallets that are frozen 

into the ground.  Marcia Moermond, Legislative Hearing Officer, recommended granting an 

additional extension to March 1, 2018.  Due to the weather, Inspector Martin stated that it was 

too hard to tell whether or not the pallets have been abated from behind the vehicles.  The City 

Council Public Hearing was on March 7, at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300 Council Chambers.  

However, Ms. Moermond continued the matter to March 14 at 3:30 p.m. in Room 300.  

Hopefully, by this time you will be in compliance with the pallets.     Note, Ms. Martin may 

inspect the property prior to March 14 to determine if the nuisance condition has been abated.   If 

you are not in compliance by March 14, you will need to attend the March 14 public hearing at 

3:30 p.m. to ask for an additional extension from the City Council. 

 

If you have any questions, please contact me at 651-266-8563. 

 

Sincerely, 

/s/ 

 

Mai Vang 

City Council Offices 

 

c: CE Supervisors 

 Daniel Hesse 
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